
  NEWSLETTER 12th July 2024 

Year 2 Burwardsley 
Year 2 had a fantastic time at Burwardsley this week. 
They were very well behaved and had a great time learning 
new skills. 





Year 4 Art 

Year 4 have been sculpting using bars of 
soap as part of their art topic. 



Our Reception and Year 1 children attended the Infant Music 
Festival at Wade Deacon this week. They had a lovely time making 
their hats and singing the songs they had been practising in class. 

Infant Music festival 



Halton Town Sports and Cricket 

Well done to all the children who took part in Town Sports 
and Cricket this week.  
They all had a great time and we are very proud of them.   
An extra special well done to Noah who placed 1st in the 
Year 5  -80m race. 



St. John Fisher children and staff are keeping 
our fingers crossed that football is finally  

coming home. 

Good Luck England 



Awards 
Congratulations to the following  

children 
SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  



Halton Library Events 



Are these yours ? 



 
St John Fisher—Live on X 
Follow us @SJF_Widnes.  

PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL AT DROP OFF AND  

COLLECTION 

Can we please ask that you do not park or manoeuvre outside the gates when 
dropping off/collecting. As you can appreciate the school is  

situated in a side road which makes parking difficult so we would ask that you park 
elsewhere rather than risk manoeuvring on Edward Street. 

We understand that you are all busy and have places to go of a morning and 
evening but please lets not wait for a child to be hurt. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/listening?pid=MTA101634&v=145.2  

 
Monday 15th July—Year 6 Leavers Mass 

 
Monday 22nd July—Year 6 Cinema Trip 

 
OLIVER 

 
Please note that there will be 3 performances of Oliver. 

Wednesday 17th July 
1.30pm Dress Rehearsal for School - parents who are unable to attend 

Thursday can apply for tickets for this one. 
 

Thursday 18th July 
1.30pm 

6pm 
 
 

SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30PM  ON WEDNESDAY 24TH JULY AND  
REPOPENS ON  TUESDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/listening?pid=MTA101634&v=145.2

